
TUYITU FOUNDATION SCHOOL 
4TH MILE DIPHUPAR, 

CHUMOUKEDIMA,NAGALAND 
 
 

                                                          

                                                NOTICE 
  

 
     This is to inform all Parents/Guardians that the school will 
re-open on the 22ndof April 2024 and not on the 15th of April 
2024 ,as informed earlier.All are to reach school before 8:20 
am. On the first day, all new students using the transportation 
are to be dropped in the morning by the parents.In the 
evening the school will drop them and note their location.The 
old students will be picked up by the school bus from the 
morning itself. 
Thanking You. 
 
Yours Sincerely,                                              Date:8-04-2024                                     
Headmaster . 
Tuyitu foundation School 
Dist :Chumoukedima. 
Nagaland. 
 
 


